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David Gray 03/06/2023 

I feel very strongly that Ward 3 should not cross Russell into Ward 6. These Neighborhood are 
not even close to similar in what they desire from political leadership.  Nipping a piece of the 
F2F and moving it into a minority political opinion of Ward 3 is a disservice to these residents.  
Ward 3 would be better growing to the South or North as both of those areas are similar in 
ideals and character of neighborhood.  Leave the F2F whole as a political body. 


